
 

Hello everyone, we look forward to caring and entertaining your 

children during the holidays. 

These holidays, Rocketeers will be having excursions to mini golf, 

and a theatre experience in the city. Program is on parents portal. 

And, of course, we have a wide range of activities happening at 

mission headquarters. 

Looking forward to seeing you soon, 

Commander Saskia and Crew. 
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